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17/08/2020  11:49:312020/2364/P INT Jonathan THE EXISTING BUILDING WAS "THE CROWNDALE DOG AND CAT HOME"THERE ARE MANY 

HISTORICAL RELIEFS ON THIS BUILDING DATING FROM THEN.THE HERITAGE DEPARTMENT MUST 

BE CONSULTED AS THIS IS YET ANOTHER IMPORTANT PART OF CHALK FARMS HISTORY THAT THE 

DEVELOPERS AND CAMDEN COUNCIL WILL SWEEP AWAY.

FERDINAND PLACE IS STILL MAINLY VICTORIAN COBBLESTONES,THIS NEEDS TO BE RESTORED BY 

THE DEVELOPERS.
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